
  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Inspector Youle 
 
Central Lincolnshire Local Plan – Request to Recommend Modifications 
 
On behalf of the Central Lincolnshire Joint Strategic Planning Committee (CLJSPC), may I welcome 
you to Central Lincolnshire. 
 
First, I introduce myself. I am the Local Plan Manager for Central Lincolnshire, and am the 
responsible officer overseeing the production of the Central Lincolnshire Local Plan. Most 
communications you receive from CLJSPC will be from myself (via the Programme Officer). Please 
do not hesitate to get in touch, should you have any queries. 
 
Turning to the specific purpose of this letter, on behalf of the CLJSPC, and in accordance with 
section 20(7C) of the 2004 Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act (as amended), I hereby confirm 
that the CLJSPC would welcome from you recommended modifications to the submitted Local Plan, 
in order to make the document satisfy the requirements in section 20(5)(a) of the Act and to make the 
document sound. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in due course, once your preliminary reading of the Local Plan and 
associated evidence base has been completed. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Richard Kay 
Local Plan Manager 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Inspector Jeremy Youle BA(HONS) MA MRTPI 
 
(by email only, via the Programme Officer) 
 

 

 

 

 

7 July 2016 

http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2011/20/part/6/chapter/1/enacted

